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Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

Happy May! We hope this month continues to bring many blessings onto you and your families. 

 

This Saturday May 7, 2022, we will conclude week 4 of the Ocean Tribe curriculum by going on our very 

first Boating Trip! This is a chance for the participants to put everything they learned into action and a 

way to connect to God and True Parent's heart for the ocean. We will meet at the NJ Ocean Tribe Office 

from 2pm - 6pm. NJ Ocean Tribe Office: 20 Riverside Ave, Little Ferry, NJ 07643 

 

Dinner and snacks will be provided. 

 

List of things to bring for this Saturday: 

 

- $10 for Boating Trip Fee 

 

- Water Bottle 

 

- Extra set of clothes 

 

Since we are going on the boats, we are asking everyone to dress warmly! Please wear pants and a 

sweater for high winds, and bring an extra set of clothes in case your clothes get wet. 

 

We will try to arrange car pooling for those that do not have a ride. Please contact us if you need a ride for 

the outing! 

 

If you have any other questions or concerns feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing you this 

Saturday! 

 

P.S. Friendly reminder that we are nearing the end of the school year. We encourage all participants to 

follow the Up and Coming Dress Code + Code of Conduct to ensure everyone has a good experience 

during UC! 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 

 

 


